From: Caroline Shafa
To: Elliott, Robin
Cc: Alan Kronthal

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Management Representative

Date: Wednesday, April 01, 2020 10:55:52 AM

Robin,

Dr. Davis left the organization and Dr. Hasan Zia, M.D. is the Interim President & CEO at Sibley Memorial Hospital. His business email is hzia@jhmi.edu, and phone is 202-537-4680, and fax is 202-537-4683.

Best,

Caroline Shafa

Caroline Shafa
Vice President, Operations
Sibley Memorial Hospital
cshafa@ihmi.edu

From: Elliott, Robin <Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 10:52 AM
To: Caroline Shafa <cshafa@jhmi.edu>
Cc: Alan Kronthal <akronth2@jhmi.edu>
Subject: Management Representative

Good Morning,

I am finalizing your license amendment #56 adding Jialu Yu, Ph.D. as an AMP. Our licensing database lists Richard O. Davis, Ph.D. as the management representative of record. Can you please confirm that he is still there and if so, please provide a business email address for him. We are no longer sending paper copies of licenses and cover letters. All communication is electronic. If for any reason the management contact should be changed, please inform me of the new person and provide their business email, phone and fax numbers for them to be added to our database.

Many thanks,

Health Physicist

Robin L. Elliott

Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch Division of Nuclear Materials

U.S. NRC, Region I

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 (610) 337-5076 voice (610) 337-5269 fax Robin.Elliott@nrc.gov